
 

 

 

 

 

AVMF Veterinary Care Charitable Fund at Watertown 
Veterinary Clinic 

Do you want to help pets less fortunate than your own? Would you 
like to help low-income senior citizens, veterans and those who've 
fallen on hard times afford care for their pets? Click here to donate 
to our fund. Your donation is tax-deductible. 

Our care fund helps animals right in our own community. It can be 
used to care for animals who have been victims of neglect, abuse 
or abandonement,  as well as those who have serious injuries and 
illnesses. The fund can help cover costs for people who might have 
to choose between feeding themselves and getting their pet care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued patience! 

We appreciate your continued support and understanding during 
this pandemic. We will keep doing our best to protect our staff and 
our valued clients, as we continue to provide excellent care for our 
patients. Service will be curbside until further notice. We ask that 
you continue to call us when you arrive and we will give you further 
instructions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing You a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 

Thanksgiving is a special holiday that brings together family and 
friends. It can also carry some hazards for your pets. Read this 
article for tips to keep your pets safe during the holiday. 

Not all Thanksgiving foods are harmful to your pets. Click here to 
learn about Thanksgiving treats you can share with your pets. 
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https://www.vccfund.org/forms/donation-form/?ref=2575&company=Watertown%20Veterinary%20Clinic
https://www.avma.org/resources/pet-owners/petcare/thanksgiving-pet-safety
https://www.avma.org/resources/pet-owners/petcare/thanksgiving-pet-safety
https://www.pethealthnetwork.com/dog-health/dog-diet-nutrition/6-thanksgiving-treats-you-can-share-your-pets
http://www.pethealthnetwork.com/dog-health/dog-diet-nutrition/6-thanksgiving-treats-you-can-share-your-pets


 

 

 

Ordering Your Pet's Medication Online - Buyer Beware 

There are many options today when you look online for your pet's 
food and medications. What you may not know is that many online 
pharmacies can't purchase directly from veterinary manufacturers. 
The source and origin of their products is unknown to the 
consumer, which can pose a potential risk to your pet. 

The products that online pharmacies sell could be counterfeit, 
meaning they have little to none of the active ingredients in them. 
They could be expired and repackaged or stored improperly leaving 
them less effective and potentially less safe. Click here to learn 
more. 

Additionally, applicable manufacturer's guarantees and rebates 
apply to products purchased in-clinic and through a veterinary 
clinic's own online pharmacy. Click here to visit our online 
pharmacy. 

 

 

https://www.pethealthnetwork.com/news-blogs/a-vets-life/buyer-beware-risks-ordering-prescription-drugs-pets-online
https://watertownvetclinic.vetsfirstchoice.com/?practice_uuid=3f7e70d4-5530-11e6-86e6-0ad28b4792c1

